
 
 

 

 

Reporting Child Safety Concerns 
 
Goulburn Valley Grammar School has appointed the people listed below as the School's Child Safety 
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The Senior Child Safety Officer is identified in our publicly available Child Safe Policy as a contact for the 
wider community when they have child protection concerns relating to the School. 
 
The Senior Child Safety Officer is responsible for promptly managing the School’s response to an 
allegation or disclosure of child abuse and ensuring that the allegation or disclosure is taken seriously. 
 
The Senior Child Safety Officer is contactable by phone on 5833 3300 or by emailing 
Trish.Lawless@gvgs.vic.edu.au. 
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